Egleston Square Branch Library Study

PUBLIC MEETING

October 29, 2020 6:30pm

Join via Zoom with the weblink below: https://boston-public-library.zoom.us/j/86806362320

Please join us for the first community meeting for the Egleston Square Branch Library Study. This study will address the existing conditions of the library and opportunities and needs for future renovations or a new facility and housing.

For interpretation or disability access please contact (617) 226-1600 by October 28th.

Hosted by:

Martin J. Walsh, Mayor

Patrick Brophy, Chief of Operations

Boston Public Library

David Leonard, President

City of Boston, Public Facilities Department

Department of Neighborhood Development

Sheila Dillion, Director

Mayors Office of Neighborhood Services





AnnBehaArchitects